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Wednesday October 23, 2019 
 

Installation of Bicycle Lanes on Blue Jays Way from 
Wellington St. W to Navy Wharf Ct.   

 

Planned Installation: November 6 to 9, 2019* 
*Timeline is weather dependent and subject to change. 

 

 
 

Toronto is a Cycling City 

Cycling is one of the fastest growing 
transportation modes in Toronto. The City is 
working to make travel by bike safer and more 
inviting.  Making it easier for people to choose to 
cycle, helps ease congestion on the streets and 
transit, creates a cleaner environment, and 
promotes a healthier public.   

Learn more at toronto.ca/cycling 

 

NEW BIKE LANE INSTALLATION 

This November, the City of Toronto will be 
installing bike lanes on Blue Jays Way between 
Wellington St. W and Navy Wharf Ct. which will 
eventually connect with the existing bike lanes 
on Peter St. north of King St W.  

Installation of bike lanes between King St. W 
and Wellington St. W will be undertaken in 
spring/summer 2020 after current lane 
occupations for construction and utility work are 
completed.  

This November installation work is expected to 
take 2-3 days and should not impact travel along 
the streets.  

All on-street parking will be removed as part of 
this installation. Three new passenger pick-
up/drop-off spaces will be added on east side 
just north of the Marriott Hotel/Rogers Centre 
entrance.  

The bike lanes will be separated from traffic with 
flexi-posts (bollards) south of Front St W.  

MAP OF WORK AREA 
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This work is part of the City's Council-approved Ten-Year Cycling Network Plan to connect, grow and 
renew infrastructure for cycling routes across the City. The Blue Jays Way Bike Lanes project 
between King St. W and Navy Wharf Ct. was approved by the City Council in July 2019.  

 

WHAT WILL INSTALLATION OF BIKE LANE MEAN FOR YOU? 

 Improved safety and comfort for cyclists, pedestrians and drivers 

 On-street parking on Blue Jays Way will be removed permanently 

 Access to all driveways and laneways will be maintained 

 City services such as Fire, EMS and solid waste pickup will continue as usual 

 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION? 

 You may experience noise and other inconveniences 

 Work will take place overnight and during the day  

 Noisy work will be limited to day time hours as much as possible 

 Peak traffic hours will be avoided when possible 

 
 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us: 
 

City of Toronto Project Manager Saikat Basak, 416-392-8589, saikat.basak@toronto.ca 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/cycling/richmond-adelaide 

Thank you for your patience.  Building a great city takes time.  Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 


